
 

  

  

   
 

      

 

 

  
 
 
 
 

 
 

04.06.25 
 

Careers Week – Beginning Monday 16th June 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are excited to announce that we will be holding Careers Week during the week beginning 
Monday 16th June. The aim of this week is to inspire our children and help them learn more about 
the wide variety of career paths available to them as they grow older. 
 
Throughout the week, children will take part in a range of activities designed to help them explore 
different jobs and think about what they might like to do in the future. We are pleased to share 
that, as part of the week, a reptile handler will be visiting school on Wednesday 18th June to speak 
to the children about his unique career and how he came to be in that role. He will also be working 
with the children during his visit, giving them a hands-on experience. 
 
To make the week as engaging and informative as possible, we would like to invite parents, carers, 
and other family members to come into school and talk to the children about their own jobs. 
Whether you work in healthcare, construction, business, retail, creative industries, public services, 
or any other field, we would love for you to share your experience. 
 
If you or someone you know would be willing to take part, please contact the school office or speak 
to your child’s class teacher by Monday 9th June to arrange a suitable time during the week. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to an inspiring Careers Week! 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Gleeson  

 
Miss Gleeson  
Headteacher 
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